
 

 

Memorandum 
 
To: Practitioners and Office Managers 
 
From: Sherri Tarpchinoff Bennett, Provider Network Manager 
 
Date:  August 6, 2013 
 
Re:  Provider Town Hall Meetings 
 
 
Come join Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) Provider Relations Department as we host an 
additional Town Hall Meeting for those providers that were unable to join us in July.  We will 
be discussing the following important topics: 
 

 Managed Care 101 

 HFP Transition to Medi-Cal 
o How will this affect your practice? 
o How will the transition affect your patients? 

 ACA PCP Rate Increase 
o Provider Attestation 
o GCHP Requirements 

 
 
Dates/Locations: 
 
August 13, 2013 
Ventura County Health Services 
2240 E. Gonzales Rd. Suite 200 
Oxnard, CA 
1030 am – 12pm        
 
 
Click here to register 
 
 
  

http://goldcoasthealthplan.netreturns.biz/calendar/CalendarItemDetail.aspx?Id=43fef52a-83f8-479e-af7c-165dd7a07be2#.UgFI3VNp5QA

